
BHEL Renovates RCC drain and builds modern Public Utility Complex in Noida 

as part of CSR initiatives 

 

 
 

In continuation of its contribution to the Swachh Bharat Mission, BHEL has renovated 

the existing RCC drain in Sector-17, Noida, and built a modern Public Utility Complex 

for the benefit of the general public. Mr. Atul Sobti, CMD, BHEL inaugurated the project 

in the presence of Directors on the Board of BHEL and other senior officials of BHEL 

and Noida Authority. The construction of the project was carried out by the Noida 

Authority with funding from BHEL under its CSR programme.  

 


